
First Monday on the Mesa: November 2021 
 
Mesa Pathways Committee received 13 applications for the Mesa Pathways Project funding and 
is currently reviewing these. Up to $50,000 is available to fund projects. Funded projects will the 
week of November 15th. 
 
The Student Success Team project team has concluded the one-hour workshop, is reviewing  
review the data and will offer next steps regarding structure, goals, and objectives of Mesa’s 
Students Success teams. This is important work in advancing our Pathways efforts and 
ensuring Mesa continues to provide strong support to our students.  
 
Our technology project team continues to work toward developing a plan and timeline for 
integrating all of Mesa College’s student support services and technologies into a seamless, 
efficient, and effective resource enhancing the overall student experience.  
 
Congratulations to VPI Isabel O’Connor, Trina Larson and Daniela Perez Padilla who recently 
presented "Engaging Student Voices: A Toolkit and Case Study in Equity." at the CCCCIO 
Conference showcasing the outstanding work and powerful impact our Mesa Pathways Fellows 
have made on our Pathways efforts.   
 
The 2021 Guided Pathways Scale of Adoption Assessment (SOAA) has been updated by the 
Mesa Pathways workgroups and project teams and is making its way through the various 
governance groups for acceptance.  
 
 


